
:Lc21 trt99

From: Lisa Demaine [mailto: info@email.actionnetwork.orgJ
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 11:12 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Granite Bridge Comment

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public UtiUties Commissioners,

want to urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the

construction of the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

Liberty Utilities has a horrible track record with public safety. They’ve been

fined tens of thousands of dollars for safety and maintenance violations in

the past and caused a “6 Alarm Emergency” in the city of Keene that cost

$50,000.

We need you to stop this project to protect our health and wellbeing.

Lisa Demaine

LMDEMAINE@GMAIL.COM

17 Belknap St

Dover, New Hampshire 03820


